
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR CABIN HOSTS FOR 2023 
 

 

 

 We are not selling anything.  This includes ANRA passes, backpacking permits and 

trowels. 

o ANRA passes can be purchased from the pay station on the road into Junco, at 

www.recreation.gov, or from the pay station at the Forest Service office in Granby.     

o For backpacking permits, refer the guests to www,recreation.gov.  

 This year we are not calling into the Forest Service when we open and close the cabin. 

 In the event of an emergency, contact appropriate assistance as you normally would. 

 This year we are not calling in to the forest service when we open and close the cabin. 


